
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In collaboration with With the financial support of 

SMALL–SCALE  FI SHERS ’  FORUM 

From scientific data to the decision-making: the 

functioning of the MEDAC consultative process 

towards GFCM management measures for SSF  
 

In the framework of MEDAC annual meetings, the Mediterranean Advisory Council is 

organizing a workshop with the objective to analyze the forthcoming management 

measures at GFCM level of interest for SSF and to provide a shared stakeholder advice 

on the basis of the available information. 

Date: 30 June 2022, 10.00 – 12.30 (CEST) 

Venue: Centro Congressi Cavour, Via Cavour, 50/a, 00184, Rome RM 

(Italy) 

AGENDA 

 

10:00 Opening of the meeting and introduction to the SSF Forum 

10:10 Overview of the functioning of the MEDAC (Chair Giampaolo Buonfiglio) 

10:40 Forthcoming management measures at GFCM level of interest for SSF  

(GFCM Secretariat) 

11:15 Coffe break 

11:30 Interactive consultation process towards a shared position (MEDAC Secretariat) 

12:15 Any other matter 

 

 
The SSF Forum is designed to build capacity of small-scale fishers and fish workers, to share knowledge and to promote the exchange of best practices 

throughout the Mediterranean and Black Sea region. This initiative responds to the recommendations within the Regional Plan of Action for Small-Scale 
Fisheries in the Mediterranean and the Black Sea (RPOA-SSF).  

Find out more about this initiative 

#SSFForum 

 

http://www.fao.org/gfcm/activities/fisheries/small-scale-fisheries/rpoa-ssf
http://www.fao.org/gfcm/activities/fisheries/small-scale-fisheries/ssfforum

